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November 23, 2022
Dear Park & Ride Decal Holder,

Enclosed are your invoice and a debit/credit application for the 2023 parking permit. Discover, MasterCard, money order, personal check, debit cards and Visa are accepted for payments.  

Up to three vehicles can be assigned to one permit.  However, only one vehicle can be in the lot at any given time.  This will eliminate the need to transfer the permit to another car should an alternate vehicle be used. It is important for the license plate number, vehicle make, model and year to be included, on the invoice, for each car being registered to a permit.  If the form is not filled out completely it will be returned.

In addition, on the invoice are places for an email address and phone number.  This information will allow the Parking Authority to communicate any anticipated parking issues that may occur in the Downtown area.  All information will be kept confidential and will never be given or sold to a third party. 
Permits are limited in each lot and are sold on a first come first serve basis.  

Please feel free to contact the Parking Authority office should you have any questions or need any assistance.

The Parking Authority Employees and Commissioners wish you a happy, healthy and safe 2023!
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONERS





Tariq Siddiqui, Chairman                       Richard J. Banach, Treasurer	


William Beining, Vice Chairman        	 Brenda Tutela, Vice Treasurer 


Norvella Lightbody, Secretary              
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